
From: PATRICIA DITTO
To: publicparticipation
Subject: GARBAGE ON THE BEACH
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 9:14:01 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

HI PATTIE DITTO HERE. I LIVE AT 402 NE 5TH IN HALLANDALE.  HI MAYOR AND
COMMISSIONERS. I HAVE AN IDEA TO KEEP PEOPLE FROM LITTERING ON
THE BEACHES. PASS AN ORDINACE SAYING ANY ONE  LITTERS WILL GET A
FINE OF $150. OR WHATEVER U THINK IS GOOD.. SEE HOW  FAST THEY PUT 
THEIR GARBAGE IN THE CANS..TRUST ME IT WORKS IN N.Y.. BIRDS R
GETTING CAUGHT  IN THE MASKS NOW. IT'S SAD AND DISGUSTING. THANK
U..

mailto:pattie2208@yahoo.com
mailto:publicparticipation@cohb.org
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5. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION (Speakers must sign-in with the City Clerk
prior to the start of the meeting) 
IF YOU WISH TO PROVIDE PUBLIC COMMENT, YOU MAY DO SO:
A) BY SUBMITTING A VOICEMAIL AT 954-457-1482
B) BY SUBMITTING AN AUDIO/VIDEO FILE OR EMAIL AT
publicparticipation@cohb.org
C) BY SUBMITTING AN eCOMMENT AT www.cohb.org/agenda
ALL PUBLIC COMMENT MUST BE SUBMITTED BY 4:05PM ON
SEPTEMBER 14, 2020.
THE MEETING CAN BE VIEWED ONLINE AT www.cohb.org/hbtv OR ON
CHANNEL 78.
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At a time of severe economic crisis, when our most vulnerable residents are suffering from loss of income,
unemployment, homelessness, crushing debt and the loss of their loved ones, we ask that you reallocate 10% of
the police department budget towards rental relief, affordable housing, mental health services and alternatives to
incarceration such as Diversion Programs. Hallandale should follow the example BSO set in the 2008 economic
crisis, when it made a 7% budget cut for voter-mandated property tax relief.

When we say Defund the Police we are not abandoning our communities to violence we want to redirect and
reallocate those funds to mental health support, health care, housing, and jobs that pay a livable wage. This is
what truly keeps a community safe. A significant portion of what we call crime is poverty-related. We need to
decriminalize poverty. We want safe communities, of course, and the police have not brought us that safety. There
are so many solutions on how to intervene in violence ( there are trauma response centers, there’s restorative
justice, there's community education, and curriculum we could use to prevent situations before they array)
however these solutions are usually underfunded and unable to get off the ground.

Our budget is a statement of our priorities and should reflect a commitment to support and provide relief during
this time. True public safety lies in the economic, social,  health and safety of all our communities, which can only
be achieved through direct investment in the community itself. We would appreciate your feedback and
partnership as we continue to navigate this crisis and plan for recovery during this critical budget cycle.


